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NORTH SHORE NEARSHORE MEETING RESCHEDULED 
 
The nearshore public meeting in Tahoe City, has been rescheduled for Friday, February 7th from 
2:30-4:00 pm. This meeting was previously scheduled for January 30 in the evening.  

Meeting Details: 

Feb. 7, 2014 

2:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Tahoe City Public Utility Office Board Room 
221 Fairway Drive 
Tahoe City, CA 
 
The presentation will include a synopsis of the Nearshore Evaluation Report. Lahontan Water Board 
staff will also present an overview of the Lahontan Water Board’s draft Nearshore Water Quality 
Protection Plan, the agency’s response to changes in the nearshore described in the Nearshore 
Evaluation Report. The public is invited to ask questions and provide input into the process of restoring 
Lake Tahoe’s nearshore conditions. 
 
Links: 
Nearshore Evaluation and Monitoring Framework Report: http://www.dri.edu/cwes 
Draft Nearshore Water Quality Protection Plan: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/water_issues/programs/docs/ltnp_rtcaleg.pdf 
 
For more information contact Dan Sussman at the Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board at 
(530) 542-5466 or email dsussman@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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